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Comments for Public Posting: As we live with the aftermath of park projects and bike paths that
have not budgeted for enforcement, some not assigned to any law
enforcement agency at all because of land rights and maintenance
causing them to be fire hazards as the weeds grow 6' tall while we
are continuing to build more and more, I would like to say the city
should not continue to build unless these things are budgeted so
Recreation and Parks already stressed budget is not expected to
handle a larger load without funding and it is clear to the
community who will be the enforcement agency is that is
responsible for what is build instead of the community having to
take that responsibility to figure this out later.



